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Dear Parents, 

This month is a very special month because Baby Jesus was born! All this month we’ll be talking 

about and listening to the story of baby Jesus. Sometime this month, we will ask if y’all are 

going to be here for the holidays. The Parent Chapel video will be sent out via email by Mrs. 

Benson. It will be posted on the Day One Christian Academy’s Facebook page as well. All 

SCRIP orders are due on the 2nd. The church has several fun events planned during the holiday 

season. If your family is interested in joining in some of the fun the church is doing, you may 

visit their website at www.gdlc.org for more information. One of those events is the Carols & 

Bells Service. After this, you may continue the fun with Christmas Around the World. There will 

be tents representing different countries and how the Christmas season is celebrated. A couple of 

gentle reminders, with it getting colder, please send in a jacket for your child and label ALL 

belongings prior to sending them to school. 

Blessings,  

Mrs. Sarah   

Unit Topic: Christmas  Color: Green  Shape: Triangle  

Bible Story: Jesus Birth Fruit of the Spirit: Joy  Basic Truth: God Loves Me 

Memory Verse: “God loved the world so much that he gave his only Son.” John 3:16   

 

Dates to Remember        

2nd- All SCRIP Orders Due                                                    

6th - Festival of Lessons & Carols 6-8pm 

13th - Carols and Bells at 9:30am & 11am 

13th - Christmas Around the World                      

18th- Parent Chapel Video                                                                 

24th- 28- D.O.C.A Closed       

January 1st D.O.C.A Closed                            

  

 

http://www.gdlc.org/

